
VOL. LX – 25                              5TH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST                            JUNE 19, 2016 
Epistle – Rom 10:1-10; Gospel – Mt 8:28-9:3, Tone 4 

 

DIVINE LITURGIES FOR THIS WEEK 
 

 

5th Sunday After Pentecost,  June 19, 2016 
Father’s Day 
9:00 AM Lit. Living Fathers of Our Parish 
 Pan. + Deceased Fathers of Our Parish 
11:30 AM Lit. For God’s Blessings on Our Parishioners 
Monday, June 20, 2016 
7:30 AM Lit. + Dora Hladych r/by Sr. Yosaphata 
Tuesday, June 21, 2016 
8:00 AM Lit. + Nastia Yurechko r/by Lojko Family 
7:00 PM MOLEBEN TO JESUS, LOVER OF MANKIND 
Wednesday, June 22, 2016 
8:00 AM Lit. + Olena Kuch r/by St. Ann Society 
Thursday, June 23, 2016 
8:00 AM Lit. + Ronald Hutnick r/by Joan Zaleski 
Friday, June 24, 2016 
8:00 AM Lit. + Ivan & Anastasia Kowaluk: Rev. Damian 
 - Legate 
Saturday, June 25, 2016 
No morning liturgy scheduled. 
5:00 PM – Lit. + Michael Michalski  

r/by Rev. Roman Dubitsky 

6th Sunday After Pentecost,  June 26, 2016 
Epistle – Rom 12:6-14; Gospel – Mt 9:1-8 
9:00 AM Lit. For God’s Blessings on Our Parishioners 
11:30 AM Lit. + Michael, Stefania, Stephen Palyla 
 r/by Family 
  
 

 

Moleben to Jesus, Lover of Mankind 
The month of June is dedicated to Jesus Christ, 

The Lover of Mankind.  Throughout the month of June, 
we will be celebrating Moleben in honor of our Lord.  
Service is offered every Tuesday at 7:00 p.m. 
 

 “Friends of the Festival” 
$250.00 Rozalia Czaban 
$200.00 – Mary Retalis 
$100.00 – Cynthia Pryszlak 

$25.00 – Dwayne Fychok 
$20.00 – Halyna Scrypnyk 
 
Employment Opportunity at Assumption School 

Our elementary parish school is seeking applicants 
for  part-time positions: 
Spanish Teacher – ACS  is seeking candidates to fill a part-
time Spanish teaching position for grades 6-8. 
Computer Teacher - ACS is seeking a computer teacher  
(2 days a week) for Kindergarten through eighth grade. 
Ukrainian Language Teacher - ACS is seeking a part time 
Ukrainian Teacher. An ideal candidate will be  fluent in 
English and Ukrainian. Have knowledge of songs, 
storytelling, games, and cultural activities.  Provide 
exercises in reading, writing, and grammar. 
Librarian - The librarian should have experience in school 
library setting, knowledge of young adult literature and 
knowledge of learning styles and learning differences. 
Candidates may send letter of interest and resume to Mr. 
S, principal  at acsschooloffice@gmail.com or call 732-
826-8721. 
 

Liturgy Schedule:  For the months of July and August 
the Sunday schedule will be 9 AM Ukrainian, 11 AM 
English. 
  
The Sodality of Our Lady 

This year, the Sodalists from Assumption Catholic 
School decided to dedicate their fundraisers 
specifically for the needs of a seminarian Bohdan 
Vasyliv from at St. Josaphat's Ukrainian Seminary in 
Washington D.C. All of our Sodality girls worked 
diligently in selling raffle tickets to family and friends. 
They sold the tickets for Holiday baskets at 
Thanksgiving, Christmas and Easter - realizing the 
amount of $550. The gift was sent out to the 
seminarian Bohdan on June 14th. This special gift will 
help defray some expenses, and help in the 
seminarian's needs in his journey to become a priest. 
 

 

Today: Father’s Day 
On this Sunday our nation celebrates Father’s Day. 

We ask Almighty God to bless all Fathers, Grandfathers, 
Godfathers, and Fathers-in-law as we celebrate this 
special day dedicated in their honor. In Blessed repose 
grant eternal rest, O Lord, to our deceased Fathers and 
make their memory eternal. 
 
Ukrainian Cultural Festival 

Our fourth annual cultural festival will be held on 
Saturday, June 25, 2016 from 12 noon-9 p.m The 
festival will feature dance performances at 1:00 p.m. 
by the “Lyman Ukrainian Dance Ensemble” from 
Baltimore, MD and at 3:00 p.m. by our parish groups 
“Nadia”, “Veselka” and “Chervona Kalyna”. There will 
also be delicious homemade Ukrainian food, Ukrainian 
beer, delicious desserts, vendors, a church tour, live 
music throughout the event by the music band 
“Nebokraiy”, a beautiful baskets raffle and 50/50 
money ruffle. Admission to the festival is FREE. Please 
come for one day of family-friendly celebration with 
endless fun and entertainment. 
 
Pastor Notes – Parish Festival 

Next week we will have our annual festival.  This is a 
big deal for the parish and the largest single fundraiser for 
our church.  Please help support the festival this year by 
inviting other people you know to come to our festival and 
share in the fun.  Most importantly, pray for good weather 
and a safe time for all who visit our parish during the 
weekend.   You can still volunteer to help at the festival. 
Look at the volunteer sheets in the church vestibule and 
find the volunteer opportunity and shift that is right for 
you and/or your family.   

I will be present at the festival the entire day, so 
please free to say hello  or introduce me to your family, 
neighbors or guests  that came with you. We want to be 
welcoming to all our guests who come to visit us during 
this weekend.  Please make sure we put our best foot 
forward in helping people feel welcomed and important.  I 
always remind you that this is a great chance to 
evangelize and help people make their way back to 
church.  Your smile, inviting people who look lost if you 
can help them, inviting them to sit at your table or just 
taking an interest and finding out if they are having fun 
could make a world of difference in their lives.  This is 
another way of doing your part in spreading the good news 
of Jesus.  Remember St. Paul tells us that we are to be 
ambassadors for Christ so let’s make sure we keep that in 
mind as we walk around the festival, serve food, sell 
tickets, or are just having fun.  God bless you all. 

Fr. Ivan Turyk - Pastor. 
 
Festival Raffle Tickets 
 Many thanks to those who promptly returned their 
50/50 raffle tickets.  For those who have not, please make 
an effort to return your tickets as soon as possible.  Last 
minute returns can be made to the ticket booth on 
Saturday.  

 
Congratulations 
 Congratulations and Best Wishes are extended to 
the following upon recently receiving the  Holy 
Mysteries of Christian Initiation - Baptism, Chrismation 
and Holy Eucharist: 
 

VERONICA BABIY,  
Daughter of Victor Babiy and Maryana Ulymiv 

 

WILLIAM MYKOLA CZERWONKA,  
Son of Michal Czerwonka and Kseniia Iavorska 

 

DANIEL JEREMIAH MYHALIUK, 
Son of Ivan Myhaliuk and Olga Vitiv 

 
Our Graduates 
 Congratulations are extended to all our graduates 
including BROOKE MARIE BILOHOLOWSKI, who received 
her Master Degree of Education from Cedar Crest 
College in Allentown, Pennsylvania.  
 


